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NOTICE 

STREET CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULED 
 

Please be advised that Cottles Asphalt Maintenance will reconstruct a full 

travel lane on the north side of Lincoln Way West, between Franklin Street 

and the Borough line, according to the following schedule: 

 

Sunday, July 29, 2018 from 2:00 p.m. until midnight (12:00 a.m.)  

Monday, July 30, 2018 from midnight (12:00 a.m.) until 9:00 a.m. 

Monday, July 30, 2018 from 10:00 p.m. until midnight (12:00 a.m.) 

Tuesday, July 31, 2018 from midnight (12:00 a.m.) until 11:00 a.m. 
 

The work will involve mill and overlay which removes a layer of existing 

asphalt that is overlaid with an asphalt wearing course. 

 

Vehicle access will be prohibited on the travel lane on the north side of 

Lincoln Way West, between Franklin Street and the Borough line, with a 

Cottles Asphalt Maintenance, Inc. flagging crew to properly direct vehicles 

around the construction site. 

 

Please obey travel lane closure signs. The Chambersburg Police Department 

will be contacted for any vehicle that disobeys the travel lane closure signs 

and enters the construction zone. 

 

Parking will be prohibited on the north side of Lincoln Way West, between 

Franklin Street and the Borough line.  

 

The Borough of Chambersburg apologizes in advance for this inconvenience 

and thanks vehicle operators for your patience while street construction work 

takes place. 

 

Please contact Ted Zimmerman, Engineering Technician at 717-360-5890 or 

tzimmerman@chambersburgpa.gov with questions. 
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